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DROMEAS S.A. on the occasion of a specific publication in the daily press on 

11/01/2013, in which the company is presented to be in discussions with the 

companies ‘SATO’ and ‘NEOSET’ for a potential collaboration with them - and even 

that the DROMEAS is in the making of a ‘deal’ with ‘SATO’ and ‘NEOSET’ (according 

to supertitles of the said publication) – explicitly estates, for accurate information to the 

investing public, that neither are conducted discussions and contacts with the above 

companies, nor there is any intention of DROMEAS S.A. for collaboration to create 

new business shapes.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


